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IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

ONLY FOR CLASS U.KG A /B /& C 

 

Subject: Preponed Parents' Orientation for Class 1 Admission at STFX. 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians 

We would like to inform you that the Parents' Orientation for Class 1 

admissions at STFX School has been preponed to 23rd November 2024 

(Saturday) instead of the initially scheduled date of 30th November 

2024. 

Further details regarding the time and venue will follow soon. 

This session is essential to provide you with all necessary information 

about the curriculum, school policies, and the admission process for the 

upcoming academic year. We encourage all parents to attend, as this 

orientation will help you and your child make a smooth transition to STFX 

School. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

 

Warm regards, 

SFI School Administration 

7.11.24 

 

 

 


